
September 3rd, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,

We had a wonderful 3rd week of school! I hope everyone enjoys a fantastic long weekend with
friends and family.

Coming Up:
September 6-No School-Labor Day
September 8-PIE Meeting 6:00 / PTA Meeting 7:00-Courtyard
September 16-Curriculum Night 5:30-7:00
September 22-Dine to Donate @ Chipotle
September 23-Fall Individual Pictures

PIE & PTA
September 8th is our first PIE and PTA meetings of the school-year. We anticipate many of the
meetings this year being held remotely, however, our first meeting will take place outside in our
front courtyard. Partners In Education (PIE), is our school accountability committee, which is
chaired by one of our amazing parent volunteers, Liz Mason. We hope that everyone will join us
for our PIE and PTA meetings this year!

Dine to Donate
Our first Dine to Donate of the Year is here! Thank you to Sarah Burrow for organizing our Dine
to Donate events this year.

Chipotle @ 14255 W Colfax Ave
5-9pm
33% of your purchase will be donated to Stober. Be sure to mention that you are dining with
Stober!

Yearbook
Pre-purchase your 21/22 Stober Yearbook by September 30th to receive 10% off. Every
yearbook purchased will receive two free customizable pages, click the link below to order. If
you have any questions, please feel free to call the office. Note: Orders for the yearbook will go
through TreeRing and are NOT included in fees in Jeffco Connect.
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079

Save the Date--Renovation Celebration September 28th, 5:30-7:00
We are so grateful to our community for supporting the Bond that financed our renovation. Since
we have not had the opportunity to “show off” all of the changes yet, we want to invite families
and community members to tour the school. PTA will be providing appetizers and non-alcoholic
beverages. Live Music and building tours will also be a part of the evening!

Community Garden Updates
Saturday September 11th-Community Planting Day 10-12-Join our community out at the garden
to help plant some perennials or to just take a look at the garden progress!

https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079


Donations for the Garden-Our donation website is back up and running! Personalized bricks are
available with a donation of $250 or more.
https://app.memberhub.gives/stobercommunitygarden/Campaign/Details

Important Health Reminder
This is a reminder to all families to please utilize the symptom screener linked here if you are
unsure whether or not to send your child to school. Any students showing symptoms will be sent
home. This is the current district policy, as we are working hard to keep everyone healthy. If you
take your child for a Covid test, they must stay home until you have received a negative test
result.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rM77eLlnivcOuoqv0zy0pXXtjnY-fREN/view

I hope everyone enjoys a fantastic weekend!

Thanks,

Anne DiCola
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